KURE BEACH
CITIZENS BEACH PROTECTION COMMITTEE
NOVEMBER 6, 2007

The meeting was called to order at 3:35 PM at the Kure Beach Community
Center with the following in attendance:

Tom Barber, Chair Priscilla Smith, Secretary
Dick Graham Sandra Cox
Michael Bledsoe Tony Gonsalves

By motion made, seconded and carried the Agenda was adopted with the
following change: Changing the date of the December meeting from the
fourth to the eleventh. The January meeting will be on the eighth.

By motion made, seconded and carried the minutes of the October meeting
was adopted.

Chris Blish/Bell prior to the meeting informed Tom Barber that several
rurtle decals were being tested on trashcans on the beach and to date they
seem to be holding up.

John Batson, to date, hasn’t gotten back to the committee regarding the
height of walkway crossovers.

Tom Barber will be meeting with Marlowe & Associates regarding letters to
residents, property owners, and Washington Representatives next Monday
and Tuesday.

The US House of Rep. Bill H.R. seems to still be in committee.

Much discussion regarding the Town’s Beach Ordinances and the ideas
generated from the meeting with Mac Montgomery ensued. Sandra Cox has
checked, via the Internet, Wrightsville Beach’s ordinance, Tom Barber has
checked out North Carolina’s rules, Carolina Beach and Kure Beach rules.
Beach 101 was discussed and the committee was in agreement with the
label. Sandra Cox and Dick Graham will coordinate the information and
formulate a workable document for the committee to review and discuss at
the next meeting.
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Tony Gonsalves discussed the fact that the Town is in the process of trying
to purchase the Rolling Surf location. This would give the Town the
opportunity to construct bathrooms, outdoor showers, and other amenities.
He also discussed the need to find a location for the lifeguards. Their
present location is insufficient.

New business: The review of our Mission Statement is re-scheduled and will
pe handled at the next meeting of the committee.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:45 PM. The next scheduled meeting will be
on December 11" at 3:30 PM at the Town Hall,

Respectfully submitted,

Priscilla Smith




